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Dear members of the Diocesan community,

It has been our long-standing tradition to commemorate the birth of Jesus Christ on the last day
of the first term, and we intend to maintain this practice despite the ongoing pandemic
challenges.

All members of the Diocesan family are invited to attend our online Christmas service on
Monday, 21 December at 10 am, which can be accessed on both platforms:

i) DBS Movie Gallery (https://www.youtube.com/user/DBSMovieGallery)

ii) Diocesan Media Facebook Page (https://www.facebook.com/diocesanmedia)

2020 has been a year full of challenges. Let us continue to seek wisdom and strength by
listening to God’s word as we celebrate this festive season together.

Wishing you all a Merry Christmas from our Diocesan family to yours.

Yours sincerely,

R.K.Y. Cheng
Headmaster



